
From: "Kite" <crkite@comcast.net> on 10/01/2007 11:27:08 AM 

Subject: Truth in Lending 

This credit card legislation needs to get done. 

The proposals are basically fair and reek of common-sense. 

Considering our culture of consumerism, advertising’s ability to frenzy that culture, the targeting 
of financially unaware teens on college campuses by the CC industry, some married couples 
inability to control the spending of their partner, and the present Shylockian standards allowed 
by this government on behalf of the CC industry – it is perfectly reasonable to view the Credit 
Card industry as this centuries taskmasters. 

Please help to end what amounts to our countries’ citizens indentured servitude – slavery – to 
the likes of Citibank, Chase, Cap One, and Bank of America. 

Help us and forge a healthy, fair, and constructive relationship between borrower and lender. 

Thank you for paying attention. 


